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The Fort Lauderdale Police Department is investigating a homicide that occurred 
early this morning at approximately 3:30 AM in the 100 block of NW 2 Avenue, 
Fort Lauderdale, Florida. 
 
Patrol officers responded to the above location in reference to a shooting.  Upon 
arrival they discovered a female victim.  The victim was pronounced deceased as 
a result of her injuries.  The victim has been identified as Angela Aguiar, 
1/21/1970, a Lauderhill resident. 
 
This is still an active investigation and detectives are actively working this case.  
Anyone who may have witnessed this homicide or who has information in 
regards to it is encouraged to contact Detective Jack DiCristofalo at 954-828-
6096 or Broward County Crime Stoppers at 954-493-TIPS. 
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